Dear Parents/Guardians,
We are back to our usual routines at school and are excited to share our learning with all of you next week.  If you have not already done so, please register for a conference time with your child(ren)’s teacher.  Some teachers are holding conferences and others are sharing a play or doing student-led conferences.  Your child(ren) benefits from your involvement and interest in their school learning.  Thank you so much for attending next week and making the April 20th parent events a priority.

Parent-teacher conferences – April 20th 
On Thursday, April 20th, students will be dismissed at 11:38 AM to allow time for teachers to meet with parents/caregivers in the afternoon and early evening.  Soon, you will receive more information from your child(ren)’s classroom teacher regarding conference times and how to register.  If you have any questions, please contact the school office.  

Lost & Found 
The current lost and found has been posted on our Millstream Elementary website. Please check out the photos here: https://millstream.web.sd62.bc.ca/about/lost-found/
A message from PAC:
Greetings Millstream Community,
Thank you to all the parents who attended the PAC meeting last night; even though it’s been an abbreviated month with only two weeks of school since the last PAC meeting, we had a few items to discuss. If you missed the meeting, please feel free to view it here:
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yMBph2Tj_bObyjul4eM8nNhxyzCYIHU3/view?usp=sharing
Save the Date the next PAC meeting is May 9th 7:30pm 
Spirit Wear  
We continue to press forward in finding the right vendor to create our spirit wear this year. We are just finalizing the pricing to make it the most affordable option. We hope to have designs and samples for you to try on very soon!
Fundraising Events:
Bottle Drive Saturday, June 3rd. We are preparing the volunteer sheets and time slots, so if you can come out and assist/sort bottles, we would appreciate this. I’ll bring coffee for the parents and juice for the kids!
Spring BBQ – JUNE 9th
We are planning our Spring BBQ to occur later in the year, and if you are interested in volunteering, please let us know now, as we are creating the team very quickly. 
Thank you to those who have volunteered already, but we will need more support to join the committee! 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the PAC through email or our Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/groups/762258387245081)

Take care,

Ash Senini
Millstream PAC President
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